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20 April 2020 
 
 
Good afternoon parents/carers 
 
I hope you are all well? As we did last term, we will update you every night with any information related to  
Covid-19 and the lockdown. 
 
Yesterday the government announced that it will be funding computers and other ICT for certain pupils in year 
10. We do not have any details about this yet. As soon as we do, we will contact the parents that this offer 
applies to. 
 
Also, the BBC has launched a new Bitesize offer and information about this is on the website. 
 
Staff are also setting new work so please make every effort to get your children to do this work. 
 
For parents and pupils in year 11 and 13 there is a letter about exam grades please read that and if you have 
any questions contact the staff identified in the letter. 
 
The gossip about schools opening continues to go on. However as was said by the Minister for Education 
yesterday there are no plans to open any school to all pupils sorted yet. As soon as I know anything, I will let 
you know. 
 
Many thanks and keep safe. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
John Barnes 
Executive Headteacher 
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